
December 20, 2017 

The Beans’Talk: Update from Mark and Patti Bean 
Translating all of God’s Word for six different groups of Quechua speakers in central Peru

 

 

At Christmas we celebrate the 

Word of God made flesh. Jesus, the 

Christmas babe, came for all peo-

ple, even those in the remotest 

corners of the earth. 

 

Join us in praying that the written 

Word of God becomes available for 

Quechua speakers in central Peru 

before another Christmas rolls 

around. 

 

Praises and Prayer Requests  

 Praise God for the four days with all five of our grandkids (and their parents). Andy’s and 

Ernie’s families overlapped those four days. We even had snow while they were here.  

 Pray for the third of four proofing workshops that will take place January 8th through the 

26th. Once again some men will meet in Huanuco and others in Huaraz. Mark will be work-

ing from the basement here in Ohio. Specifically pray that: 

 everyone will show up at the same time and be healthy 

 the Internet connections will be good 

 no location loses electricity this time, and 

 most importantly, that everyone will be alert to the tiniest details. 

Mark hopes to go to Peru for the final proofing workshop in February. 

 

 Pray for Mark’s health. Ever since the last workshop in December he’s been sick with 

bronchitis. Right now it’s pretty hard to imagine him conducting a workshop in the shape 

he’s in. 

A very warm, peaceful and joyful Christmas to you, 
 
  
 Mark and Patti Bean  

551 Sheffield Ct 
Aurora, OH 44202 

Phone: 440-479-0510 
Email: mark_bean@sil.org or patti_bean@sil.org   PO Box 628200, Orlando, FL 32862 


